
Happy New Year!
As we welcome a brand-new year, all of

us at Castle Park Dental Care want to take
a moment to thank you for your

continued trust and support. We’re
excited to bring you the latest updates,

tips, and plans for the year ahead. Here’s
to a year filled with healthy, happy

smiles!

Looking Back on 2024
Last year was a fantastic journey filled with milestones for our practice. Here

are just a few highlights:
Welcoming new members to our team to enhance your experience and
care.
Continuing to provide state-of-the-art treatments like dental implants,
smile makeovers, and safe mercury amalgam removal (SMART).

We’re always striving to provide the best care possible. Here’s what’s on the
horizon:

New Technologies: We’re introducing advanced tools to make your
treatments faster, more comfortable, and even more effective.

Patient Education: Look out for informative events, articles, and resources
to help you maintain excellent oral health.

Flexible Appointments: We’re making it even easier to schedule
appointments that fit into your busy life.

Oral Health Tips for 2025
Start the year off right with these simple resolutions for a healthier smile:

Brush twice daily and floss regularly.
Keep up with your routine dental check-ups and hygiene visits.
Reduce sugar and acidic foods in your diet to protect your enamel.
Stay hydrated to keep your mouth healthy and fresh.
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Join us in wishing
Simon and Tina  a

wonderful
Birthday!
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